

Sandringham Primary School
Sandringham Road
Doncaster DN2 5LS
T 01302 361880
E admin@sandringham.school
www.sandringham.school

04 December 2023

Christmas Party!

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas party will be held on the afternoon of **Tuesday 19th December**.

Children may come to school wearing party clothes. Please ensure that the clothes and shoes which they wear are sensible and comfortable. The children will still be playing outdoors in the morning and at lunch so they need to have suitable attire for this.

The children will be playing party games, having a disco and sharing party food. We ask parents to donate ONE item of food for the party and only ONE packet of the item is necessary e.g. one pack of 12 buns. Items such as: multipack crisps, biscuits, cakes, sausage rolls, cheese rolls are all suitable for the party. Please ensure all food items are bought and in sealed packages. We are unable to accept home-backed items.

Many thanks for your continued support and a Merry Christmas!

Yours sincerely, Mrs Smithard Vice Principal



